
 
 
 
Item: 

Youth Development Advisory Committee Report – Mapping the Gaps 

Requested Action:  

The Board is asked to receive the report 

Background 

On February 19, 2020 the Hon. Susanne Wilson Bullard and Member Tina Certain chaired the 
Youth Development Advisory Committee meeting.  Stakeholders participated in a “Mapping the 
Gap” exercise facilitated by Barzella Papa, President and CEO of the Community Foundation of 
North Central Florida. 

Attachments 

Mapping the Gaps Chart 

Programmatic Impact: 

NA 

Fiscal Impact: 

NA 

Recommendation: 

Receive the report 


